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ASX Announcement 

13 October 2014 

 
Extension of Share Purchase Plan 

 

The Board of Drake Resources have decided to extend the Closing Date for acceptance of 
applications under the Share Purchase Plan (“SPP”) from 14 October 2014 to 28 October 
2014.  All other terms and conditions of the Offer remain the same.  

For further details please refer to the SPP announcement dated 23 September 2014. 
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